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• Attending: Tracie Atkins, Cathy Bell, Dawna Burton, Chrisi Call, Stacey 
Howell, Brian Hunt, Julie Jordan, Allen Miller, Tami Oliver, Tyler 

Poll, Debbie Rios, Tammy Schaelling, Mindi Smith.    

• Not Attending: Mark Brown, Kristen Davidson, Corey Jenkins, and 

Angela Robins.    

• Welcome: The meeting was called to order at 2:53pm.    

• Approval of April 19 meeting minutes: Mindi Smith motioned to 
approve these and Dawna Burton seconded the motion. All were 

in favor.    

• Principal Report  Mr. Hunt thanked everyone for all their efforts to 

contribute to the Community Council. Good things are happening 
to make sure all our students leave NHS prepared for whatever is 
in their futures. We’re headed in the right direction and much of 

that credit goes to the Community Council.    

• Continuation of Math Discussion from our March Meeting  



1. Review how the SIP is going to benefit our math concerns.   Mr. 

Hunt is not aware of a financial request made by the Math 
Teachers that was not fulfilled with this SIP. Stipends were 
budgeted that will allow them time to implement what 

they’ve learned and put their lectures online.    

2. Long term goals for our math concerns.  Train, educate and 

promote learning. Some kids, no matter how much we help 
them, are not going to meet the standard. Elimination of the 
SAGE test might help because it will increase instruction 
time. The State requires students pass Secondary Math II. 
More communication is needed between Jr High & High 
School Math teachers and Elementary & Jr. High Math 
teachers. Double Blocking should be used for instruction 
every day, not teach one day and do homework the next. 

Overall, we feel good about our plans to improve things.    

• Community Council vacancies – Tammy Schaelling motioned to leave 
Mark Brown as a member for next year since his schedule will 
change and allow him to attend the meetings. Debbie Rios 

seconded this motion. All were in favor.    

• Upcoming Events – none were mentioned.    

• Other Business   Mr. Hunt thanked everyone again and Tyler Poll 

handed out thank-you gifts.    

• Debbie Rios motioned to adjourn and Stacey Howell seconded the 
motion. All were in favor and the meeting was adjourned at 
3:53pm.  
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